New Video for Parents: Understanding Your 2016–17 Student Score Report

Now posted on the California Department of Education (CDE) Web site is the video “Understanding Your 2016–17 Student Score Report.” Approximately five-minutes in length, this video is an excellent resource for parents and students to help understand the 2016–17 Student Score Report, which details the student’s standardized testing results.
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